21st December 2009
To,
Cynthia Joseph
89, Jackson Avenue
Melbourne
Dear Cynthia,
Merry Christmas to you and your family from Ascon Inc. The year 2009 has been a special and exciting year as we celebrated out 5h anniversary and during this period of time we got an opportunity to transform our dreams into reality.
As this special year is coming to its close we would like to take this opportune moment in thanking your for all your support and loyalty shown towards our products that helped us to stand proudly even in this hard time of recession.
Ascon Inc would not have been a known name in the industry without the support of loyal customers like you and we thank you for all your valued suggestions and comments that gave us a scope for constant improvement.
On this happy occasion of Christmas, the entire family of Ascon Inc wishes you and your loved ones the very best in life and pray for your success, joy and contentment. Looking forward for your continuous support and good wishes.
Yours Sincerely,
Michael Ascon.

